
Archie - You have been creating a fantastic boat out of wood with your grandad; we are looking for-

ward to seeing it once you have painted it.   

Oliver - It’s great to hear that you are taking good care of your fish tank by cleaning it out and that you 

have found some newts in the pond.  

Harry - It’s great to hear that you have been so interested in the Titanic and you have been studying 

caterpillars.  

You have all been spending lots of time outside learning about Rudgwick and creating your family trees

– well done boys.  

Evie D - It’s great to see you continuing to measure your sunflower, it’s already 10cm tall! You have 

been doing some science experiments involving water. We’ve loved seeing that you have been taking 

on board some of the activities sent home—creating a brilliant family tree. Your postcards from the 

rainforest, inspired by Ottoline, look fantastic! Your silhouette artwork, also inspired by Ottoline, is re-

ally good too. Keep up the great work.  

Martha  - You have been very busy doing lots of different activities, it was nice to speak to you this 

week and find out everything you have been getting up to. You have been enjoying the Ottoline books 

and also creating lots of different arts and crafts projects. You have also been letting some butterflies 

go out into the garden and watching them feed on sugar water. Sounds great! 

Sophie - What a fantastic birthday card for your younger brother - again your writing is coming along 

so well!  Your duck diary is also looking brilliant! What a lovely caterpillar you have found outside too! 

Charlie - You have been doing lots of cycling - 8 miles! Well Done! You have also been recording tem-

peratures, making cakes, and decorating the house for your sisters birthday. It sounds like you had an 

interesting time creating a family tree!  

 

 

 

Hello to our Wonderful Year 2s 

I hope you are all well! I have had lots of brilliant emails from you this week! It has been fantastic to hear 

all about everything you have been getting up to!   

 

Some of what has been sent to me has been included in this week’s newsletter! 

Mr Harley, Mrs Smith and the other adults from the Year 2 team! 

Remember!  

Keep emailing in - We do love hearing 

about everything you have been doing, 

whether it’s work or just fun things! 

Housepoints and star awards will be given! 

Joke of the week! From Martha! 

"What is a bee’s favourite sweet? 

 Honeycomb!"  


